
EXCITING NEWS!! 

Dora Schools has implemented a new student informatioin system called 
Skyward. 
Parents/Guardian have access to your student’s grades, attendance, 
and food service information. 
 
In order to get this accomplished, the school needs your email address to set up 

your account. Once the school has this information, you will get an email with 

instructions on how to log in to your account. 

Student name (list all students in family) ______________________________ 

(if you already have access to Family Access, you can disregard this notice) 

Parent/Guardian (1) Name:___________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian (1) email address:_____________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian (2) Name:___________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian (2) email address:_____________________________________ 

 

In the meantime, you can go to the school website and view a quick demo of the 

program.  This is located under the PARENT tab – then “Skyward Family Access 

Videos”. 

You will also want to download the Skyward app from your App store on your 

smartphone. 

Please get your forms turned in to the office as soon as possible.  Access cannot 

be granted to you until we receive the required information.  

Thank you for your patience with us during this transition.  If  you have questions 

please let me know. 

Audrey Powell 

575-477-2211 


